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Abstract  
Abalonyx has recently been taken over by a major Norwegian industrial company, with ambition to 
invest both in production facilities and certain applications.  The takeover will be officially 
announced with a press-release  by mid-August.  
 
Over the last 8 months we have seen dramatically increased interest for graphene oxide and reduced 
graphene oxide from industry worldwide. Abalonyx is one of few producers in position to meet the 
increased demand. With the resources of the new owner we will be able to scale up to any 
quantities in response to market demand. 
 
We will also continue our work with standardization of different derivative products, but with 
increased focus on customer specific needs. 
 
Further details of our plans will be presented and discussed. 

 
 
 
 
 
 


